From: Anne Nerenz

To: licensing; council
Subject: RED - Change of Conditions = NO
Date: Friday, August 22, 2025 7:40:25 AM

You don't often get email from anerenz@emich.edu. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Friends,

We live at 360 W. Washington Street #608, but have been out of town and missed the in-
person meeting concerning a "change of conditions" for the RED on August 20. We

are adamantly against this change.

We already suffer from strong and mostly unpleasant odors that are exhausted from their
kitchen into our parking area and garden. Adding noise pollution to this already unwelcome
presence is unacceptable.

Thanks so much for reaching out to us -- We hope this response arrives in time to be
considered along with other input from neighbors.

Anne and David

Anne Nerenz, Ph.D.
NFMLTA President
Director emerita, K-12 World Language Teacher Certification, Eastern Michigan University
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